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            12th February 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
As part of an enterprise project, your child`s class are going to visit Morrisons to cost out some ingredients 
they need. They will be travelling on the minibus from Cedarbank to Morrisons and back on Friday 21st 
February at 8:30am. 
 
If you do not want your child to take part in this activity then please contact the school office to let us 
know.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Lesley Ballantyne  
Home Economics Teacher and Family Learning Co-ordinator  
 


